Ceﬁna Attachment 2
Robin Weininger <robin.weininger@celinaschools.org>

Bulldogs

Tennis sectionals
2 messages

Robin Weininger <robin.weininger@celinaschools.org> Wed, May 11, 2016 at 8:17 AM
To: Ken Schmiesing <ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org>
Cc: Derek Wenning <Derek.Wenning@celinaschools.org>

Hello Mr. Schmiesing,

As of this moming it looks like the weather might cooperate to have Tennis sectionals tomorrow in Lima.
Currently, | am out of personal days due to the fact my son,Garrett Weininger, has been fortunate to do well on
soccer, swim and tennis teams. | am asking if | may take a sick or deduct day so | can watch my son play
doubles in Lima tomorrow. My 5th grade classes here is low key due to the fact we have students going to
Bruckner Nature Center on field trips.(l will be there today)

Please let me know your thoughts.
Thanks,
Robin Weininger
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Ken Schmiesing <ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org> Wed, May 11, 2016 at 8123 AM
To: Robin Weininger <robin.weininger@celinaschools.org>
Cc: Derek Wenning <Derek.Wenning@celinaschools.org>

Hi Robin,

Yes, | will allow you to take a deduct day. Please print and sign on the original email and then scan that to me
for board approval.

Thank you,

[Quoted text hidden]

Dr. Kenneth J. Schmiesing, Superintendent
Celina City Schools

585 E. Livingston St.

Celina, Ohio 45822

419-586-8300 Ext. 1002
ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message may contain confidential information, including, but
not limited to, student personally identifiable information. Such information is intended only for the
use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, printing, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on
the contents of the information contained herein is strictly prohibited. If you receive this e-mail
message in error, please immediately notify me by telephone at the school to arrange for the return
of the original document to me. Please also delete the message from your computer. Thank you



